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April 8, 2024 
 
 
Dear Members, 
 

Re: LODD ANNIVERSARY OF MICHAEL GRAY 
 
Today marks the anniversary of the tragic loss of Paramedic Michael Gray. 
 
Michael died suddenly from a medical condition just after clearing Vancouver General Hospital. Medical aid 
was initiated by his partner immediately, but resuscitative efforts assisted by other responding units were not 
successful. 
 
Please take a moment today to remember Michael, as well as the nine other Paramedics who have died in the 
Line of Duty in BC. 
 
The Ambulance Paramedics of BC – CUPE 873, in conjunction with the BC Government and many other 
stakeholders, have created the Fallen Paramedics Memorial on the grounds of the legislature in Victoria, BC.  
We understand that there is no timeline for grief. Your CIS Peer Team is available 24/7 at 1-855-969-4321. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Ambulance Paramedics of BC 
CUPE Local 873 
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